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Robertson	Aquatic	Centre	update		

The	Robertson	Aquatic	Centre	project	has	recently	received	a	substantial	grant	to	develop	their	
indoor	heated	swimming	pool	and	gymnasium.	The	grant	is	funded	by	the	NSW	Government	
through	the	ClubGRANTS	Category	3	Fund.	The	Committee	are	in	the	process	of	lodging	a	
Development	Application	with	the	Wingecarribee	Shire	Council	and	expect	to	commence	
development	in	July.	Discussing	the	development	and	power	supply	with	the	Hon	Pru	Goward,	
Member	for	Goulburn,	are	President	John	Thomas,	Managing	Director	of	Power	Design	Laurence	
McKinnon,	Pru	Goward	and	Don	Ferguson	Vice	President.	The	Robertson	community	has	collected	
funds	since	1982	and	the	realisation	of	this	development	is	causing	excitement	in	the	district.		

The	supply	of	power	to	the	ARTC	site	is	now	being	investigated.	Expert	advice	indicates	the	
transformer	located	at	the	corner	of	Caalong	and	Hoddle	Streets	is	overloaded.	The	committee	have	
sent	a	survey	to	residences	in	the	immediate	area	for	feedback	on	any	power	supply	issues.	The	
support	of	residents	to	complete	this	survey	is	urgently	required.	Please	return	to	Judy	Southwood,	
Secretary.	If	you	have	not	made	contact	with	RADSPA	on	Facebook	yet	find	us	on	
https://www.facebook.com/groups/	RADSPA	Contact:	John	Thomas	4888	2250	or	Don	Ferguson	
4885	1215		

	


